
 
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Safe Transport Victoria  

PO Box 2392, Melbourne Victoria 3001   T 1800 638 802 

E waterways@safetransport.vic.gov.au 

safetransport.vic.gov.au 
 

 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 067 (T) of 2024 

EAST BASS STRAIT – GIPPSLAND LAKES – MOUNT BARKLY  

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that due to the significant weather events in Victoria, the Mount Barkly 
Light with characteristics OC (1) 4s 70 m 12 Nm (245° - 099°) Night light. (Vol K K2544) at 
the position 37° 52.8449' S, 147° 57.8472' E is non-operational  
 
The light will be reinstated as soon as practicable. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when approaching Lakes Entrance    
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 

AUS 357, AU5LEN01  

Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 
 
Further Notice: 
A further Notice will be issued. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KATE MAHERAS 

Director Safety Strategy & Insights 

15/02/2024  
 


